
Anna Timbrell - Crookwell 3 

  
Dear Anna, 

  

Sorry to do this again but I’d be grateful if you would include another small note to our original objection to 

the planned wind farm known as Crookwell 3. 

  

Because of the bush fire threats over the last week we received warning on Monday night from the SES that 

we are in a Zone classified as Catastrophic and we therefore made arrangements to leave, which we did 

(temporarily) on Tuesday. 

  

If, Crookwell 3 were to go ahead and we had to endure similar conditions to those of the last week – and it is 

entirely foreseeable – we would be even more vulnerable than we are currently because in the 

Environmental Impact Assessment (Vol.2 p.29) we note that there can be no aerial water bombing of fires 

either on host properties or on neighbouring properties. That means there is the potential for us to lose 

everything in a fire. This of course would be devastating and having a ‘no-fly zone’ seems counter-productive 

to all residents, not to mention CDPL/Union Fenosa! 

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Sally & Richard Bird 

  

Cottonwood 

708 Woodhouselee Road 

Via Goulburn NSW 2580 

Australia 

T: + 61 2 48481259 

From:    "Sally Bird" <sallybird@calidrislitagency.com>
To:    "'Anna Timbrell'" <Anna.Timbrell@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    14/01/2013 5:03 PM
Subject:   Crookwell 3
CC:    "Bird, Richard" <richard.bird10@gmail.com>
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